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Station has checked “Yes” to the required Form 303-S Children's Television Programming 
Reports and Children's Programming Commercial Limitations certifications to reflect the fact 
that the initial required annual reports and certifications under licensee’s ownership are 
compliant and have been timely-filed following Station’s acquisition by TV-49, Inc. on January 
7, 2022. 


